
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Discusses with French Ambassador Developments of the
War on ISIS

    Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, renewed his warning

against the spread of terrorism in the region and the world, explaining that the asylum crisis

in Europe is one of the political implications of negligence of terrorism, and is the least of

the crisis that will hit the region and the world because of terrorism. His eminence called for

the international coalition in Iraq to play a larger role in fighting terrorism by supporting

Iraq and providing it with weapons and intelligence information.

In his meeting with the French Ambassador to Baghdad Marc Baretti in his eminence’s office in

Baghdad on Thursday, 3/9/2015, Sayyid Al Hakim highlighted his support to the reform process in

Iraq and indicated that reform is not a governmental procedure consisting of transferring

employees but is rather a popular demand supported by the higher religious authority who also

urged the alignment of reforms with the law and the constitution and the enactment of laws that

make reforms legal and constitutional.

His eminence also discussed with the French ambassador the bilateral relations between the two

countries in the political, security, cultural and economic levels.


